
NB-64 Correspondence – Marsha Chapman 

 

From: Marsha Chapman [mailto:mgchapman105@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 8:43 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: City Council hearing #64. 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
“Hello Mayor and City Councilmembers, my name is Marsha Chapman and I am calling in support of 
recommendation #64. As an active volunteer with Long Beach Section National Council of Negro Women 
Incorporated,  I have seen first-hand how this organization supports and promotes Long Beach in the 
Sixth District community. A monetary award to this organization will only further their efforts to help 
communities of color especially when it relates to education ,scholarships, and senior citizens welfare. I 
urge you to vote yes. Thank you.”  
 
--  
Only as our nation's leaders turn towards God,  can our nation remain great. 
 
You are Kind, You are Smart, You are Important.  
Marsha Chapman 
(562) 989-0353 
 
 
 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and 
may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message has been addressed to 
you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this message and any 
attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, 
copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. 

 

 
  
 


